
Judith Pedersen
I am in support of the Moneta Divide project. Aethon has proven itself to be a company that takes
environmental concerns seriously. This project should not be held to a higher standard just because
rabid environmental groups make more noise. The controls are in place for safe discharge from the
project. At any time if the levels rise to an unacceptable level, then soe restrictions may be needed.
Quit moving the goal posts.


